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I completely support NOT having voter registration tied to anything at the DMV. 

Despite clearly marking my preferred party affiliation, I had to go in and switch it 

twice. Also, the Secretary of States website for checking or changing that is 

unnecessarily hard to navigate. Also, if they are NOT a citizen of the United states, 

they should NOT be auto enrolled in anything to do with voting. This is just another 

way to support voting fraud and ballot harvesting.  


